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15 May 2019 

Ella Donnelley 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
320 Pitt Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

Dear Elle, 

SSD 9504 – WEST WYALONG SOLAR FARM  

This letter is prepared on behalf of Lightsource BP (the Proponent) to advise the NSW Department of 
Planning and Environment (DPE) that the Department of the Environment and Energy (DEE) has 
determined that the West Wyalong Solar Farm proposal is not a controlled action under the 
Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999 (EPBC Act).  

This means that the proposal does not require further assessment and approval under the EPBC Act. 
A copy of the Referral Decision (EPBC 2019/8410) accompanies this letter for DPEs records.  

Please call me on (02) 8233 7678 should you wish to discuss. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Clare Brown 
Director  
 



Department of the Environment and Energy 

Notification of 

REFERRAL DECISION - not controlled action 
West Wyalong Solar Farm, NSW (EPBe 2019/8410) 

This decision is made under Section 75 of the Environment Protection and Biodiversity 
Conservation Act 1999 (EPBC Act). 

Proposed action 

Person proposing to Lightsource Development Services Australia Pty Ltd 
take the action 

ACN: 623 301 799 

proposed action To develop, construct, operate and eventually decommission 
a 90 MW solar farm and associated infrastructure north of the 
township of West Wyalong within the Bland Local 
Government Area, NSW [See EPBC ACT referral 
2019/8410). 

Referral decision: Not a controlled action 

status of proposed 
action 

The proposed action is not a controlled action. 

Person authorised to make decision 

Name and position Louise Vickery 
Assistant Secretary 
Assessments and Waste Branch 

signature 

date of decision (/jot} CJ'fiv 2019 
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